
15 January 2024

Payment for some claims will be delayed due to the Australia Day public holiday Friday 26
January 2024.

Claims made on:

25 January 2024 – will be paid from 29 January 2024
26 January 2024 - will be paid from 30 January 2024

Call the National Contact Centre on 1800 800 110 if you need more information.
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